CAD’s Personnel Licensing Office to
resume all counter services on January
28

The Civil Aviation Department (CAD) announced today (January 27) that
the department's Personnel Licensing Office (PELO) will resume all counter
services, including walk-in services, from tomorrow (January 28).

The opening hours of the PELO are 8.45am to 12.45pm and 1.45pm to 5pm,
Mondays to Fridays.

For enquiries, please contact the CAD through email (enquiry@cad.gov.hk)
or the PELO enquiry hotline (2910 6046).
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